


Applicant’s Report 

As the owner of 2852 Hull St I am requesting that my property be granted the right to be a single family 

dwelling and also to rebuild an existing addition on the rear side of the property. The reconstruction 

trespasses 10% more of the Square Ft of the existing building. The house will be reinforced and provide 

with a better quality of living.  

 

a. The subject property will not be detrimental to the safety, health, morals and 

general welfare of the community. 
The house will be remodeled in accordance to the building permits and inspected to insure the 

property is in livable conditions. The property will provide a safe, healthy environment for the 

community. It will be home to a single family who will make the community more populated.  

The house will be kept in a safe, clean and responsible manner. 

 

b. The subject property will not create any kind of congestion in streets, roads or 

public ways. The house will have its own parking space. Since it will be considered a 

residential property it is well known that parking must be done only were it is accepted. The 

house is situated in a location that is not compromising any public roads or alleys. 

 

c. The subject property will not create hazards from fire, panic or other dangers. 

Remodeling and inhabiting this property will reduce the number of abandoned homes that is 

currently one of the issues in the neighborhood. By doing so the neighborhood will become 

more secure and current residents will feel more comfortable in their homes.   

 

d. The subject property will not cause overcrowding of land and an undue of 

concentration population. The home has already been built and there has not been an issue 

with overcrowding of land or population. When the project it’s finished it will serve as a single 

family dwelling.  

 

e. The subject property will not affect or interfere with public or private schools, 

parks, playgrounds, water supplies, sewage disposal, transportation or other 

public requirements, conveniences and improvements.  The location of the home is 

located across the street from convenience stores and other community buildings however it 

does not block or interfere in any of their pathways or roads.  

 

f. The subject property does not interfere with adequate light or air. Since the house is  

situated at the end of the street the  lighting in the house will provide a safer path for neighbors  

to cross the street or walk at night. The landscape job will improve air quality and atmosphere.  

Isaias Amaya Rivas 

August 15, 2019 


